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Date 8/30/22

Dear Nurse Jane Doe,

We wanted to take the time to introduce ourselves. We are a growing chiropractic practice who
specializes in prenatal and pediatric care. We are located on Shore Drive and recently opened
in the Virginia Beach courthouse area, Landstown Commons. We are planning to open in other
areas of Hampton Roads soon to provide this resource to all the families in our community. We
hope you get a chance to look over the information we have included. If you have any questions
or we can help in any way please don’t hesitate to reach out.

Wave of Life Chiropractic



